
Dr. Juliette Pennyman, Superintendent of Schools

Jan. 26, 2024

Dear Hudson Junior/Senior High School Families,

Annual Parent-Teacher Conferences will take place at Hudson Junior/Senior High School on
Wednesday, Jan. 31, 2024 from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m.

Hudson Junior High School Families: Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held in the Junior
High School Gymnasium. Please use the Event Entrance. Any questions, please call
518-828-4360, ext. 8100.

Hudson Senior High School Families: Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held in the
Junior/Senior High School Cafeteria. Please use the Event Entrance. Any questions, please
call 518-828-4360, ext. 3100.

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter and we look forward to seeing you on
Wednesday, Jan. 31, 2024! #HudsonTogetherWeCan

Sincerely,

Derek Reardon Rhode Cooper

Hudson Senior High School Principal Hudson Junior High School Principal

Philip Campbell Kenneth Behr

Hudson Senior High School Associate Principal Hudson Junior High School

Associate Principal


